
 

 

 

 

 

 

Post Graduate Higher Diploma in 
Midwifery 

Commencing September 2025 
Are you a Registered Nurse interested in pursuing a Career in Midwifery? 

We are opening our registration for the Post Graduate Higher Diploma in Midwifery in 
partnership with Trinity College Dublin for September 2025. 

Further enquiries please contact: Ms. Aoife Smyth Higher Diploma in Midwifery 
Coordinator. asmyth@coombe.ie/014085537 

Programme details and Application 

 

 

*Place with Coombe Hospital must be secured prior to application to TCD* 

Application Closing Date: 8 pm 28th March 2025 

Interview Schedule: April/May 2025 
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